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 Local Police & Fire Scrutiny Sub-Committee  

   

 Tuesday 5 November 2013 at 2pm  

   

 Present: Councillors Brennan, Brooks, Campbell-Sturgess, Clocherty, Loughran, 
McCabe, McColgan, McEleny, McIlwee and Shepherd. 

 

   

 Chair:  Councillor Loughran presided.  

   

 In attendance:  Corporate Director Education, Communities & Organisational 
Development, Head of Safer & Inclusive Communities and Mr F Jarvie (for Head of 
Legal & Democratic Services). 

 

   

 In attendance also:  Superintendent Mark Shepherd (for Chief Superintendent Alan 
Speirs) and Chief Inspector Robert Kennedy, Police Scotland. 

 

   

 The following paragraphs are submitted for information only, having been dealt 

with under the powers delegated to the Sub-Committee. 

 

   

688 Apologies, Substitutions and Declarations of Interest 688 

   

 No apologies for absence or declarations of interest were intimated.  

   

689 Police Scotland - Public Counter Service Review 689 

   

 There was submitted public briefing paper relative to the Public Counter Service Review 
affecting ‘K’ Division (Renfrewshire and Inverclyde). 

 

 (Councillor Clocherty entered the meeting during consideration of this item of business).  

 Decided:  that a meeting be arranged involving the Convener, Vice-Convener 
(Communities), Councillors Brooks and Shepherd to discuss the basis of a formal 
response to the extended consultation process on the Public Counter Service Review 
which will reflect the concerns of the political groups as expressed at the Sub-
Committee and the concerns of the local community. 

 

   

690 Local Police Plan Update 690 

   

 There was circulated statistical report for the period April to September 2013, including 
a comparison with the same period in 2012. 

 

 Noted  

   

691 Local Fire and Rescue Plan Update 691 

   

 It was noted that work on the Local Fire and Rescue Plan was ongoing and that this 
would be the subject of a report to a future meeting of the Sub-Committee. 

 

 


